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What a cold week we have had. It was great to see all the children back after the half 

term break ready to learn.  

We have had very busy week with a visit from Zoolab. Reception and year 1 children 

had a super time touching and stroking different types of animals.  

All the children and staff looked great in their world book day costumes and had fun 

guessing which egg would hatch first.  

 

This week the Bees and 
Butterflies have had an  
exciting week watching the 
eggs hatch! The children 
have been very careful and 
they have asked lots of 
questions about them. In 
Literacy, the children have 
been reading the story 
Dear Zoo and they then 
wrote a descriptive piece of 
writing about their        
favourite zoo animal.      
The children also had a  
visit from Zoolab and got 
to hold some of the       
animals. 

In Maths, the children have 
been learning to find one 
more and one less than a 
number in their heads and 
using a number line. Some 
of the children were     
challenged to find two and 
even three more or less! 
Outside the children have 
had lots of fun playing in 
the snow which we were 
fortunate to have this week 
too and learning about  
animals that live in the  
arctic!                         
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Year 2 have started  
learning about their new 
topic this week; Land 
Ahoy!  

Mr Broomfield brought in 
his kayak and showed the 
children some videos of 
kayaking.  

The children then      
practiced their            
observational drawing 
skills and spent some time 
sketching the kayak. 

On Thursday Year 1 had a visit from ZooLab which the children thoroughly enjoyed. We managed to 
look at lots of different animals and we held some too! All the children asked some great questions. 

 

This week Starlings have been 

looking at the snow and made 

their own snow pictures. We 

have also visited the school 

library to link in world book 

day.  

The children have also been 

practicing our turn taking by 

playing our new boards 

games.  

 Did you knowééé. 

Our Tuna Pasta Bake,  

Lasagne and Meatballs  

are all hand made  

in our kitchen by our chef!  

The Menu for next week will 

be week TWO  
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